
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

CHILI PLANNING BOARD 

 
Pursuant to Section 271 of Town Law, a public hearing will be held by the Chili Planning Board 
at the Chili Town Offices, 3333 Chili Avenue, Rochester New York 14624 on August 11, 2020 

at 7:00 p.m. to hear and consider the following applications: 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC HEARINGS: 

 

1. Application of James Group Inc., 26 Florentine Way, Rochester, NY 14624 for 

preliminary subdivision approval of eight (8) lots to be known as Gilead Pond 

Subdivision at the property located at 160 B King Rd., North Chili, NY 14514 in the R-1-

15 zone. 

 

 

At such time all interested persons will be heard.  By order of the Chairman of the Chili Planning 

Board. 

 

         Michael P. Nyhan, Chairman  
         Chili Planning Board 


